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LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

this is not nice another hydro increase | am on a limited income and they should not be
allowed to raise these costs any more...

it is sad when the delivery to you charge is more then my on peak and or my off peak amount
over 100.00 goes for debt retirement delivery to you and regulatory charges a month not to
mention the 16.95 tagging charge if you do not pay your bill on time...

the energy board is in favor of these increases and this needs to be stopped period.. us as
ontarioians can not afford any more period
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